

brent irish advisory service

FI FCTRIC HOUSE

296 Willesden Lane London NW2 5HW Tel: 01- 459 6286 BIAS is funded by L B Brent London Boroughs Grants Unit The Irish Government

15th November 1989

Dear Mary

On behalf of the Management Committee of Brent Irish Advisory Service. I would like to thank you for attending and contributing to the 'Irish Community - Adult Education and Training' day at Willesden College. BIAS will be putting together a report based on the issues that the 'day' was organised to explore and which I will forward to you.

Once again, thank you for your involvement.

Yours sincerely,

STAN QUIREY, Co-Ordinator.